
Milford Animal Commission Minutes 

June 13, 2018 

 

Members Present        Also Present  

M.Blake                                           Scott Ellingson 

S. Nierenberg          

K. Dorney         C. Aronson, Orange 

c. Harla                                                                                                    Liaison 

S. Stanek (present via phone)          

Members Absent 

 

Meeting called to order at 12:05 pm. 

 

A motion to accept the warden’s report was made by Commissioner Dorney and was seconded by 

Commissioner Nierenberg .  Motion carried. 

 

A motion to accept the May minutes was made by Commissioner Stanek and was seconded by 

Commissioner Dorney. 

 

Department Report 

1. Officer Ellingson reported that the  puppy with leg issues was brought to the specialist to be 

looked at.  Reported  details regarding the cost of surgery and what had to be done. 

2. Work orders are still in and waiting for repairs. 

3. Fundraiser  at Shop Rite was a huge success.  An abundance of food and $2,589.00 was donated. 

4. Dishwasher has been delivered and we are waiting for public works to hook it up. 

5. We have two feral cats that will be altered  and re-released.   We have 2 adult cats for adoption.  

We have 17 kittens that will be ready for adoption in 2 to 4 weeks. 

6. Officer Ellingson will be looking into purchasing a shed or garage for storage next fiscal year.   

7. Trapping at Caswell Cove and Kent Street will continue. 

 

 Old Business 

1. Volunteer update – We have kittens to socialize in the coming weeks. 

 

Donations to shelter - $2,884.00 

 

New Business 

Update on Eisenhower Dog Park.  Work has stalled at present. 

 

Commissioner Report 

Commissioner Blake asked that additions to the agenda be requested in advance. 

 

 



Correspondence 

 The office staff and Commissioner Dorney are sending out the thank you notes. 

 

 

Commissioner Stanek made a motion to adjourn and was seconded by Commissioner Nierenberg. 

Meeting adjourned at 1:00 pm. 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

Shelley Steeves 

 

 


